


experiences acquired from these trainings are now wasted, which should have been better 

used to serve the Australian population. 

 

4.These cohort of doctors had practiced safely in this Australia for over 5 years to more than 

20 years mostly with Aphra’s general registration and they are not allowed to use the title 

'specialist' as they have not been given specialists recognition in Australia. 

  

5.It's only just and fair to include these cohort of Australian SIMGs into the fast tracked or 

expedited pathway to specialist recognition. 

 
In conclusion, AHPRA should please consider these cohort of Australian SIMGs who had 

previously and currently worked in the Australian health system in senior medical positions 

like consultants, senior medical officers, senior medical practitioners and clinical directors. 

They have served this Nation for many years safely in the health system and should be 

considered in the fast tracked/ expedited pathway to specialist recognition. 

 

Thank you 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Kerry Hunt   




